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COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS REPORT 

Report to Community Board: Te Hiku 

Members Name:  Bill Subritzky      

Subdivision: Whatuwhiwhi/Awanui  

Date: 20/04/2022 

 

 

REPORT 

1) Meetings/Functions                                                                                                              

•  18/03   Networking with Karikari peninsular Iwi, Marae,Whatuwhiwhi,Lake 

Ohia groups to organize a joint meeting to discuss proposed Spatial Planning 

for the Peninsular.       

• 29/03   Te Hiku Board Meeting . 

• 30/03   Lake Ohia Hall meeting. 

• 04/04   Meeting with Evan Makay from Whatuwhiwhi CCTV committee to 

reveiw options for Awanui.  

• 05/04   Whatuwhiwhi Hall Committee meeting to review Spatial Planning 

project                                                                                         

• 06/04   Awanui Progressive and Ratepayers Inc meeting. 

• 19/04   Combined meeting  Whatuwhiwhi Community Center. Introduction 

and review of the Spatial Planning Project by project manager Christine 

Hawthorn (refer below) 
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2)     General Summary 

• The meeting held at the Whatuwhiwhi Community Center on Tuesday 19th  was 

attended by local Marae, Iwi Whatuwhiwhi and Lake Ohia Delegates. Christine 

Hawthorn was able to clarify her role and the scope of the project for the 

Peninsular. From the meeting a steering committee was established to collect 

and collate information from 2 existing plans and input from other groups and 

the public. These ideas and priorities will be sent to Christine. The urgency for 

this information was stressed. The response from this meeting was a lot more 

positive than earlier initiatives. 

 

• Committee members of the Lake Ohia Hall were invited to meet with the Asset 

Manager for FNDC to review the Asset report for the hall. I was invited but my 

computer was down, and I did not view the email until later. I sent my 

apologies to the committee and the Asset Manager. I was briefed by the Asset 

Manager however the Chairperson for the Hall committee will give a full report 

at the next meeting 

 

• Waka Kotahi contacted the Lake Ohia Hall committee to request feedback and 

input for the design of a concrete verge on the SHWY 10 roadside parallel to 

the hall This will be installed to allow safe parking at the hall as well as ensuring 

the safety of school children during pick up and drop off. The verge will better 

control the use of this area by heavy trade vehicles. The committee will also 

address the issue of road gravel dumping in this area as well. 


